
 

**MANDATORY REQUIREMENT** 
All City of Springfield water customers MUST 

complete this survey per the State of Nebraska. 

The City of Springfield is now required by the 

Nebraska Department of Environment & Energy to 

conduct a survey regarding water service lines 

that contain lead. 

We’ve made it easy for you to 

respond online by scanning 

the QR Code to the right! 

You can also fill out the 

form on the back of this 

sheet and return it 

promptly to City Hall. 

 
For more information on why this is a requirement, as well as how 

to tell if your service line is affected, please contact Heath Shemek, 

Water Operator, at 402-253-2992. You can also visit us online at 

springfieldne.org under Departments, Public Works, Water to 

learn more about the harmful effects of lead in drinking water. 



 

Please answer the following questions: 

Full Name:     

Physical Address:    

Year Home was Built:                  Phone Number:                              

Is the original service line still present?: 

Yes      No      Unsure      

Service Line Material: 

Lead        Non-Lead        Galvanized        Copper      

Plastic/PVC        Unknown/Other      

Any other lead materials present?: 

Goose Neck               Pig Tail            None        

Unknown   Other   

For more information about why we need this information and the harmful 

effects of lead in drinking water, please visit us online at springfieldne.org 

under Departments, Public Works, Water. Thank you for your assistance! 


